
Community Education Department 

Program Report  

August 2015 

Happy 2015-2016  

School Year! 

 

 Community Education is gearing up for the Annual Back To School Parade and Fair on 

Saturday, September 12th.  Each school will have either their own float or a shared float.  

Riley PreK will have their King and Queen of the parade.   

 

 We have several vendors for this event and/or for the celebration of our students going 

back to school. We are excited for our donors and look forward to a great event. 

-Chevy of Homewood 

-AT&T 

-Sigma Gamma Rho Sorority Inc 

-Most Worshipful Lodge Harvey 

-Jason Griffin Foundation 

-New Mt. Olive Church/Cathy Cherry   
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